
Term 3 

 

2020 

Principal’s Message: 
 

Official Welcome 

On behalf of the staff, students and community I would like to now 
officially welcome Mrs Kristyne Smith to the school. She has begun her 
role as relieving Principal on Thursday/Friday and will take over full time 
from week 9. If you have any questions or would like to have a chat with 
Kristyne, please call the office and arrange a time for a chat on the phone. 

COVID Updates 

I would like to encourage parents to go to 
www.education.nsw.gov.au/Covid-19/advice-for-families to keep up to 
date with changes to the guidelines for schools. The major changes that 
will impact students at Hampton, is if your child has any flu symptoms 
(even if only mild) they will be sent home. They also can’t return back to 
school until the school has sighted a negative Covid test result. This is the 
same guidelines that we as staff have to follow. Thank you to those that 
have kept children home when feeling unwell, it is greatly appreciated. 

 
Education Week 
Education week theme was “Learning Together” and unfortunately due to 
COVID we were unable to host parents on site. We hope that another 
opportunity may arise later in the year for you to see and acknowledge the 
hard work your children do at school everyday.  
 

Thank you! 

Thank you to all staff and parents for the beautiful baby gift! It’s been a 
whirlwind year with so much ‘out of the ordinary’ and I really appreciate 
the support that everyone has given me through this time. I have no 
hesitation in leaving the school in Kristyne’s capable hands and will look 
forward to returning at some point in 2021. 

 
Congratulations to Our Students  
Congratulations to our Hampton students who 
participated in Lithgow City Councils Waste Wise Art 
Competition. Special congratulations to Niamh who 
was awarded a certificate for being nominated as a 
finalist!  
 
Kind Regards,  

 
 
 

 
	

	
	

 

Kristyne Smith 
Relieving Principal  

Belinda Greer 
Principal 



 

Special Canteen 
Thank you to Kirsty and Eva for the delicious special canteen that you have already provided for 
the kids, as Covid Restrictions tighten again to some degree, please ensure that hygiene practices 
are very high when preparing meals for the kids (please don’t allow students to help during this 
time). We look forward to Sally making a delicious treat next Monday. 
 
School Photos 

School Photos have been sent home. I would like to thank Amy Curran for another amazing job! 
Please take a moment to see everyone’s photos on facebook. 
 
Kindy Transition 2020 

Due to Covid-19 kindy transition has been postponed again until term 4 (to be confirmed).   
 
School Banking  

School Banking has resumed in Term 3. Banking day is Fridays to coincide with library and 
homework so all can be brought in on the one day. 
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Term 3 Calendar       

Week 

(Only week 1-8) Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

5 

17/8 18/8 

Music 11.30-12.30pm 

19/8 

Cooking 

20/8 21/8 

6 

24/8 

Special Canteen– Sally 

25/8 

Music 11.30-12.30pm 

26/8 27/8 28/8 

Premiers Reading Chal-
lenge Finishes 

7 

31/8 1/9 

Music 11.30-12.30pm 

2/9 

Cooking 

3/9 4/9 

8 

7/9 

Special Canteen– 
Kirsty 

8/9 

Music 11.30-12.30pm 

9/9 

Belinda’s last day 

10/9 11/9 

9 

14/9 15/9 

Music 11.30-12.30pm 

16/9 

Cooking 

17/9 18/9 

10 

21/9 
Special Canteen– Eva 

22/9 

Music 11.30-12.30pm 

23/9 

Cooking 

24/9 25/9 

 

LAST DAY FOR STU-
DENTS 

Please be aware dates are subject to change (wherever possible we will aim to ensure 

notice of changes is given well in advance). 

Principal: Mrs Greer   Rel. Principal: Mrs Smith 

Mrs Smith Full time  


